
RESOLUTION NO. 9-0517 

Transfer of Funds from the Iowa County General Fund to the Fair Association Expense 

Account for Iowa County Fair Roads 

TO THE HONORABLE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

WHEREAS, the Iowa County Fair Board approached the Iowa County Highway Department and the Iowa 
County Public Works Committee with a request to have the County assist with repairs of the roadways on 
the fairgrounds; and 

WHEREAS, the Fair Board requests assistance to repair 1800 LF of Roadways at the fairgrounds and the 
Highway Commissioner and reviewed the project and recommends pulverizing the existing surface and 
using hot mix asphalt to complete the road repair and paving for a total estimated cost of $4 7 ,080.00, and; 

WHEREAS, at the May 1, 2017 meeting of the Iowa County Public Works committee reviewed the request 
and the recommendation was to have the Executive Committee review and determine sources of available 
funding to assist the fair association; and 

WHEREAS, at the May 9, 2017 meeting of the Iowa County Executive committee the committee 
recommended transferring $23,500 from the Iowa County general fund to assist the Iowa County Fair 
Association in repairing the roads at the fairgrounds; and 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the Executive Committee does hereby recommend to the Iowa 
County Board of Supervisors a transfer of funds for $23 ,500 from the Iowa County General Fund Balance to 
assist the Iowa County Fair Association in road repair at the fairgrounds in 2017 in the following 2017 
account: 

Fairs Expense: 

100. 72.55460.00000.340 $ 23,500.00 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT: The Iowa County Board of Supervisors 
adopts the recommendations of the Executive Committee and approves the transfer of funds from the 

General Fund balance to assist the Iowa County Fair Association on road repair in 2017. The Board further 
directs the County Clerk to publish this Resolution pursuant to Wisconsin State Statute number 65.90 (5) (a) 
for the statutory requirement: 

Respectfully submitted by the Iowa County Executive Services Committee 


